
Dear All Pastors and VBS Volunteers,  

So what are you waiting for? 

Grab your pom-poms, lace up your cleats, and tune up your horn. It’s time to gear 

up for the big game! It’s go time! Whether you’re the type to root from the stands, 

march in the band, cheer on the field, or hustle to the line, the time is now – it’s 

Game On! 

Kids are under so much pressure – to perform well, to be the best, to balance 

schedules that are full to the brim, to excel in every arena. From that vantage 

point, life’s big game can seem like no fun. But when we step back, we realize that 

the goal is not competing in our own strength. God gives us strength and His 

“playbook,” the Word of Truth, which is a reason to celebrate! He wants us to join 

His team, to train hard, to celebrate our salvation, to encourage one another, and 

spur each other on. Get your head in the Game! 

Encourage all your VBS volunteers to attend our only Association VBS Training this 

year on April 28 from 9:00am-12:00pm at the Kirksville First Baptist Church. Our 

VBS team is preparing for an awesome day of activities and VBS curriculum and we 

hope you and your VBS team will be a part of it. There will be door prizes!  

I also encourage you to be in prayer for the VBS ministry and its teachers, 

volunteers, children, and parents. Pray that God uses us for His glory.  

Call with any questions: 314-399-0226. 

God Bless!  

Bobbie Bansal 

 



 

VBS TRAINING 
For All VBS Teachers and Volunteers 

 

 

Saturday, April 28 
9:00am-12:00pm 

First Baptist Church 
207 E Washington St 

Kirksville, MO 
 

This will be our only training. 
 It is highly encouraged that you attend! 


